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Notices for Parish Bulletins

WMOF 2018 Baptism Commemorative cards

To mark the World Meeting of Families in August 2018, the parish will be offering a
commemorative card to the family of each child who receives baptism in the coming year. The
purpose of this card is to highlight a message about baptism from Pope Francis’ The Joy of Love,
where he says: “For God allows parents to choose the name by which He Himself will call their child
for all eternity”.

WMOF 2018 Wedding Commemorative cards

To mark the World Meeting of Families in August 2018 all couples getting married in the parish for
this coming year will receive the gift of a commemorative card, with a blessing, suitable for
framing. The card has a prayer from Pope Francis for all married couples - Lord give us this day our
daily love. The card includes the couple’s names.




